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No. AIBSNLREA/CHQ/2011/16                     Dated:  September  29, 2011 

  

To 

 

Shri R K Upadhyay,  

Chairman & Managing Director, 

Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited, 

New Delhi 110 001. 

 

Subject: Policy for provision of Concessional Broadband connection to  the 

BSNL employees at their residence – Case of retired employees. 

 

Sir, 

            As per its present policy (vide Circular No. 21/2008-PHA dated 24.09.2008), 

BSNL allows provision of concessional Broadband connection to the BSNL 

Employees at their residence. Recently, BSNL has issued Orders vide its No. 2-

06/2005-PHA dated 03.06.2011further liberalizing the provision so far as grant of 

concession is concerned in respect of below JAG level Officers. Unfortunately, the 

facility of concessional Broadband connection is not being extended to the retired 

BSNL Employees. This is really a matter of great regret that the BSNL Employees, 

after their retirement, are being denied the facility. The above benefit, if extended to 

the retired BSNL employees, will not only remove a genuine sense of feeling of 

discrimination in them, but also will help BSNL to get additional Broadband 

customers and earn revenue. 

 

          2.      We would, therefore, request you to kindly extend the provision of 

concessional Broadband connection also to the retired BSNL Employees at their 

residences. 

                                       With kind regards, 
                                                                                            Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

                                                          (S Basu) 
                                                                                         General Secretary 

 
Copy to: 

 (1)  Shri A K Garg, 

       Director (HRD), BSNL. 


